
 

 
 

 
STATE OF HAWAIʻI 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
KA ʻOIHANA OLAKINO 

P. O. BOX 3378 
HONOLULU, HI  96801-3378 

 
 

May 27, 2025 
 

 
Brian Black 
Public First Law Center 
Request+g4xxzyapha@foi.uipa.org 
 

RE: UIPA Records Request 
 
 

Dear Mr. Black, 
 
Thank you for your patience in our completion of your records request pertaining to the 
Disease Investigation Branch for the period of July 1, 2023 to December 31, 2023. 
 
From your request:  
The UIPA Record Request Log(s) used by the Department to track record requests 
received from July 1, 2023 - December 31, 2023 for the following entity:  
 
(6) Disease Investigation Branch: I would like the records provided in their original 
Excel format. It is not my intent that this request require effort that would necessitate 
fees. 
 
The following item was sent in response: 
Copy of UIPA Log 2023 
 
If you have any follow up questions, please feel free to reach out. 
 
 
              Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                                                Myra Ching-Lee 
                                                                                Disease Investigation Branch Chief 
                                                                                Hawaii Department of Health    
 

JOSH GREEN, M.D. 
GOVERNOR OF HAWAIʻI 

KE KIAʻĀINA O KA MOKUʻĀINA ʻO HAWAIʻI 

KENNETH S. FINK, MD, MGA, MPH 
DIRECTOR OF HEALTH 

KA LUNA HOʻOKELE 

In reply, please refer to: 
File: 

 

Myra Ching-Lee
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